

Office of the Provost and Vice-President (Academic)

P.O. Box 4200, St. John's, NL Canada A1C 5S7
Tel: 709 864 8246 Fax: 709 864 2074 Email: vpacad@mun.ca
www.mun.ca/vpacademic

April 3, 2012

Dr. Wilfred Zerbe Dean Faculty of Business Administration

Dear Dr. Zerbe:

I am following up on communications from the Planning and Budget Committee regarding the Faculty of Business Academic Program Review. I understand that a response to your action plan was not forwarded to the Business faculty. I am, therefore, writing to confirm that the Planning and Budget Committee (PBC) considered the academic program review of the Faculty of Business and wishes to express its appreciation to the Faculty for its participation in this process.

We look forward to receiving your one year update.

Sincerely yours,

David M. Wardlaw

Provost and Vice-President (Academic)

c.c. APR Coordinator